
From: Emma Abramowicz
To: Martha Cameron
Cc: adisanto@framgroup.com; Olivia Warner; Samantha Irvine; John Dunlop; Paula Wubbenhorst
Subject: Heritage Advisory Committee: July 26 Correspondence Submission
Date: July 15, 2022 4:30:18 PM

Good afternoon Martha,
 
I’m emailing with a correspondence / request to add an item to the Heritage Advisory Committee

agenda for the upcoming July 26th meeting.
 
HAC Invitation: “Ten West” Site Visit
 
FRAM + Slokker and ERA Architects would like to invite the Heritage Advisory Committee to join us
to tour FRAM’s proposed “Ten West” development site, on the block between Ann St, High St E, Park
St E and Hurontario St, in Port Credit.
 
There are two designated properties and one listed property on the site, and we understand that
there is great interest in the plans for those heritage properties. In advance of finalizing a Heritage
Impact Assessment for this development, we would welcome the opportunity to share the proposal
and hear directly from the HAC on a site walk-through in early August.
 

We are currently available to host a site tour on Tuesday August 2nd or Wednesday August 10th, any
time before 3pm. If other dates or timing are preferable for the HAC, we’re available to work
together to figure out an appropriate alternative.
 
We hope you’ll consider this invite at your July 26 HAC meeting, and we look forward to meeting and
discussing with you later this summer. For questions or to coordinate, please contact Emma
Abramowicz at ERA (emmaa@eraarch.ca).
 
Martha, please let me know if there’s anything you need from me in order to include the above item
as correspondence on the July 26 agenda.
 
Thank you so much,
Emma

Emma Abramowicz (she/her) | Senior Project Manager M.Pl. CAHP

ERA Architects Inc.
625 Church St, Suite 600
Toronto, ON M4Y 2G1

T 416.963.4497 x272
F 416.963.8761
E EmmaA@eraarch.ca

11.1



eraarch.ca | Twitter | Facebook | Instagram | LinkedIn 

Please note that due to the continued spread of COVID-19 and
recommendations from public health officials, ERA is moving to a virtual
office mode. We remain committed to ensuring the quality of our work
remains high to serve the needs of clients, colleagues and the wider
community. Read our full letter to clients. If you have any questions,
please don't hesitate to ask.

Note: This e-mail message and its attachments are privileged, confidential,
and subject to copyright. Please consider the environment before printing
this e-mail. 

Note: Ce courriel et toutes ses pièces jointes sont privilégiés, confidentiels, et
assujettis au droit d’auteur. S’il vous plaît considérer l’environnement avant
d’imprimer.
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